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Quality Assurance & Accreditation Awareness Seminar at Lyallpur Institute of 

Management and Sciences, Faisalabad  

 

May 21, 2024  

Lyallpur Institute of Management and Sciences (LIMS), Faisalabad 

was established in 2016. It is located in Batala Colony Satiana Road 

Faisalabad. LIMS College contain seven Departments including 

Human Nutrition and Dietetics. HND department was established in 

2017. Total number of Students of HND department are 200 plus. 

 

A Quality Assurance & Accreditation Awareness Seminar was 

conducted at LIMS, Faisalabad on May 21, 2024. Mr. Haseeb 

Mushtaq, Principal, LIMS, Faisalabad, Mr. Waqas Aslam, Admin 

Manager, Ms. Hirah Shakoor, HoD, HND and Ms. Areej Munir, 

Lecturer, HND received and welcomed the guests.  

 

The Seminar was held in the conference room of institute where Ms. 

Hirah Shakoor, HoD, HND, LIMS, Faisalabad acted as the stage 

secretary. The seminar was started after the brief presentation on the 

institute followed by the introductory session. Dr. Abdul Ghaffar, 

Secretary NAEAC delivered his talk on “Quality Assurance and 

Accreditation in Higher Education”. The main objective of this talk 

was to explain the overall process of accreditation and its significance 

in maintaining the quality of education. Dr. Abdul Ghaffar introduced 

the NAEAC, explained the evaluation criteria of accreditation process 

which comprised of 8 criteria and 73 subcriteria in detail. He also highlighted the impact of accreditation on 

quality improvement employing the accreditation data of last 14 years. During the presentation, Questions 

raised by the participants were discussed in details 

 

The seminar was attended by Principal, Admin Manager, HoD, other faculty members and students of HND 

department. Seminar was ended with a note of thanks by Mr. Haseeb Mushtaq, Principal, LIMS, Faisalabad. 

He assured that the administration will fulfill the accreditation requirements of NAEAC to maintain the high 

quality of education.  

 


